

March 28, 2018

Dear NH SANE Community,

We are writing to let you know that it is time to submit your currency of practice application to the NH SANE Program. SANEs are required to submit a formal application every two years to establish and maintain currency of practice. This year's application is due by **April 30, 2018**. Please complete the attached application and submit it to Meghan Jenks by email at meghan@nhcadsv.org or by mail at the address below.

Any SANE who has lapsed in currency will be required to complete the comprehensive SANE training. Comprehensive adult/adolescent/pediatric SANE trainings will be offered through the SANE Program's online learning system in July and October 2018.

We appreciate your dedication to making a difference for sexual assault victims and helping to ensure that this patient population receives the best possible care during the forensic exam.

Please contact the NH SANE Program if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.

Meghan Sents Javet Caure Rd griefer Rice- weeks, Rd

Thank you,

Meghan Jenks

Janet Carroll

Jennifer Pierce-Weeks